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*May is Mental Health Awareness Month* 

Current Event ; 

 Block Party: 

Saturday, May 20th, 2023 Danger Aware is 
invited to participate in  a neighborhood block 
party, located in west Fresno, sponsored by 
Officer Guzman of the Manchester Precinct. 

Coloring Contest: 

Don’t forget about our  col-
oring contests, log into our 
website and enter to win a 
great prize.  Prizes are 
awarded to 1st, 2nd and 3d 
place winners.  Both contests 
ends July 31st so get your 
entries in and must be signed 
by a Parent or  

guardian 

  Tiger Butterfly:  

Why the long face? 

Rose the Home Bee:  

I’ve been having a rough 

week.  I feel like I have  

no one to talk  to 

Tiger Butterfly:   

You always have me.  I 

am a friend that will  

always listen.. 

Short story by Karla  

Barajas 



Spring Volunteer: 

Our volunteer for this week is Karla Barajas a student at Fresno City College.  

Her major is Human Services and Social Work.   She is expected to graduate 

in May 2023, earning her AA Degree.  She plans on continuing her education 

and in attending Fresno State in the fall of 2023.  She says she has gained a 

lot of experience being a volunteer at Danger Aware.  She has enjoyed  

volunteering and hopes to volunteer when she can after she is done with 

her hours. 

Danger Aware Products: 

Danger Aware has products, t-shirts, coffee mugs and puzzles, 

etc. for sale that you can purchase on our web site at 

www.dangeraware.org 

May is Mental Health Month 

Did You Know That: 

• There are four  types of mental health:  mood disorders, anxiety 
disorders, personality disorders and psychotic disorders. 

• One in five American adults experience mental health issues. 

• Childhood abuse, trauma or neglect can cause mental health 
issues. 

Danger Aware is a nonprofit organization, any monetary donations will be greatly 
appreciated to help us with our mission to inform the young and the vulnerable 

about the dangers of abuse.   

Thank you for your support. 



 

 
 

Big shout out to Fresno Baseball team “The 

Fresno Grizzlies” for their generous donation 

of a swag bag for the May 20th block party 

where one lucky winners name will be drawn 

at the end of the block party. 

Thank you to our volunteers from  

Fresno City College and their instructor 

for the opportunity to have them on our 

team.   

Their excellent  research, write ups, helping with 

the input of words into our gaming  

programs and with their help in our boutique. 

Thank You! 

• Crystal Lomeli 

My experience at Danger Aware has been great, I 

gained experience on how a nonprofit organization 

works. 

• Aleta Reyes 

My volunteer time at Danger Aware was amazing.  I 

learned so many new things, the ladies here are 

also wonderful. 

• Karla Barajas 

Danger Aware has been a great enjoyable experi-

ence. 

• Gabrielle  Ramos 

Thank you Shout Outs! 

Thank you to those that have made 

monetary donations: 

 $50.00 Private Donor 

 $30.00 Private Donor 

 $20.00 Private Donor 

 $20.00 Private Donor 

 $25.00  Private Donor 

 $20.00 Private Donor 

 $20.00 Jacquelin Griffen 


